Planmng & Ueban Developieend Depstlmen

Jeff Levine, AICP, Director
Ann Machado, Zoning Administrator

October 7, 2015

Tom Watson
104 Grant Street
Portland, ME 04101

Re: 123- 125 Sherman Street — 048-C-020 (the “Property”)
To Whom It May Concern:

The Property is located within a R-6 Residential Zone. It is not located within a Historic Overlay Zone. i
have determined that the current legal us of the Property is thirteen {13) dwelling units, which use is
permitted use in the above referenced Zone.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yodrstruly,

Vo
Ar}mé.Li\;achao

Zoning Administrator

City of Portland, Maine
amachado@portlandmaine.goy
207.874.8709
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